
YHEC

The state event for YHEC is Saturday June 18th, 2011.  The state chapter supports the event 
with a $1000 donation (which is budgeted) and two prints (supplied from art inventory held by 
Ken F.) that are given to the top two winners. I will not be able to attend due to me teaching a 
hunter ed class that day. Bob Schwalm will be representing the chapter and volunteering at 
the event.     Dingo


